November 17, 2021

Lanni M. Klasner, Communications Specialist
Civic Center Room 5

P.O. Box 5021

Great Falls, MT 59403

Dear Neighborhood Council #1 members:

| would please like Neighborhood Council #1 to look into options to reduce the vehicles
speeding on Fox Farm Road. | realize that speeding is not isolated to the Fox Farm
area AND that our city police resources are limited BUT there must be some options out
there to reduce the amount of people that use Fox Farm Road to make reckless driving
decisions. | am VERY concerned with this road being a primary path for children to get
to the Meadowlark School that someday soon a speeding vehicle will hit a child trying to
cross the road. This is especially bad at the southern edge of the city limits/Fox Farm
Road where people are either picking up speed before leaving city limits or do not slow
down entering town until way into city limits.

| did send in a request to the Great Falls Police Department to look into this speeding
issue but was only notified that they received my note.

This speeding problem is not 24/7 but frequent enough that if you would like to witness
it try almost any late afternoon on the weekends.

Thanks for considering my request.

Sincerely,
R4

Al Rollo

816 Grizzly Drive
Great Falls, MT 59404

406-727-4437
arollo7@msn.com



